
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2022-23/No.185 Date: 21/02/2023

To: Parents (Class 1 Satellite & Class 1 Santej)

From: The Principal

Subject:  Field visit to Post Office, Manekbaug on 25th February 2023, Saturday.

Dear Parents,

As part of the ongoing theme ‘Communication’  for Class 1, we have arranged a field trip on 25th
February 2023, Saturday to a post office. Through this visit students will get an understanding of
the postal system and how it functions as an important communication tool. They will also be
interacting with the people there. This will be a great learning experience for students which will
help them connect classroom knowledge with real-world experience.

Please find the details below for the upcoming visit:
● Reporting time at RBE Satellite Campus: 8:30 AM
● Departure from RBE Satellite Campus: 8:45 AM
● Arrival back to RBE Satellite Campus: 10.30 AM

Parents are requested to pick up their child/ward from Redbricks Satellite Campus latest by 10.45
AM.

Kindly Note:
The children are expected  to come in school uniform(school t-shirt, pants, skirts and ID cards).
Carry a notebook and stationary for taking notes.

Kindly send us confirmation and consent for the same by 23rd February 2023, by sharing your
response to this google form link:

https://forms.gle/jRNhYn3CPyGP5nN18

Best regards,

Sutapa Mishra
Principal, Redbricks School

—-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Disclaimer:
The information provided in this circular and / or attachments contain privileged information of Redbricks Education. Use, review,
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